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Relate. Bring. Invest 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Thanks for considering joining us in our Easter Eggstravaganza! We are so excited to partner with other businesses in 

our community to provide a great activity this Easter. Here is what we are planning: 

What: Town Wide Easter Egg Hunt 

When: Saturday March 30, 2024 from 1pm to 3pm 

This will be a great opportunity to get families out and about to participate in a safe and fun activity. 

We are asking that local businesses and organizations put an Easter Eggstravaganza sticker on one of their windows or 

doors on the evening of Thursday March 28th 2024 (these stickers will be provided to you and then picked up by one of 

our volunteers in the week following Easter). People in our communities will then have the opportunity to walk or drive 

around town to find all of the Easter Eggs. When they find an Egg, they will write down its location and after they have 

found all of the Eggs they will come to Nipawin Apostolic Church on Saturday March 30th to receive an Easter Goodie 

Bag.  

Would you be willing to do one or more of the following? 

1. Put an Easter Egg sticker on a window or door in your location that is visible from outside (we will provide 

you with the Egg sticker). 

2. Donate cash, prizes, or treats for the goodie bags (one goodie bag will be given to each child who 

participates-we will be making 220 goodie bags this year). 

3. Advertise the town wide Easter Egg hunt at your location and on your social media platforms  

(#easterinnipawin #easterincarrotriver #eastereggstravaganza #bettertogether) posters can also be 

provided for you. 

4. Participate on March 30th by finding all the Easter Eggs. 

 

We love our community and know that we are all so much better together. We are excited to have the opportunity to 

work together to put on a fun event for everyone who belongs to this community and we would love to partner with you 

to make it even better. 

If you are interested in partnering with us in some way please let us know as soon as possible. We will be able to add 

your sponsorship and support to our advertising if we know about your participation before March 25th, 2024! 

We are looking forward to hearing from you! Please don’t hesitate to contact us with any questions. 

   

Pastors Jordan & Chantal Gadsby 

Nipawin Apostolic Church 
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